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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS. NEW MEXICO

Sept. 18, 1957

Texas Crude Oil Co.
111 Capitol Bldg.
Midland, Tex.

Gentlemens

On September 10, 1957 Mr. Eric Engbrecht, Oil
and Gas Inspector for the Commission, made an inspec~
tion of the location for your DuPree No. 1~14 in Unit
B of Section 14, T=20=S, R=38-E. Although according
to Form C-103 which you submitted No. 14, 1956, this
well was plugged on Nov. 11, 1956, he found that the
dead men wires have not been cut and the legal des~
cription of the location has not been inscribed on
the marker.

Please give this matter your early attention so
that a final inspection may be made and the file cleared
on this well. '

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
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